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AAACU Supports Partners in Prevention 

Alpena, MI, March 24, 2023 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently made a 
donation to Partners in Prevention for their Better 
Together in Wellness event. 

Partners in Prevention recently held an event in 
Rogers City to offer community members a day 
filled with family friendly activities such as 
bowling, yoga, card games, music, and raffles 
with all proceeds benefiting Partners in 
Prevention’s mental health initiatives. 

AAACU is proud to provide a $500.00 
sponsorship to support Partners in Prevention and 
the work they do within our communities. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of February 28, 2023, 
AAACU provides service to 33,989 members with 
total assets equal to $587,284,055. 
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